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Chiusano, David (DEC)

From: Gianazza, Sara <Gianazza@mnr.org>
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 12:01 PM
To: Chiusano, David (DEC)
Cc: Ray Kampff
Subject: Harmon OUI/OUII: NYSDEC Submittal
Attachments: Harmon Yard Site No 360010.pdf; ATT00001.htm

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or unexpected 

emails. 

 
 

Hi	David, 

	
 

I	think	the	attached	should	answer	what	we’ve	been	discussing	over	the	past	week. 

	
 

The	document	summarizes	work	done	to	access	the	free	product	identified	in	off‐site	locations	in	
proximity	of	the	Harmon	Railroad	Site	No.	360010,	and	it	includes	the	results	of	perfluorinated	
compound	testing	done	on	groundwater	samples	collected	on	August	2,	2017.		[Note:	The	
perfluorinated	compound	test	results	were	initially	transmitted	to	the	NYSDEC	in	a	document	titled	
‘Site	Management	Plan	Status	Report,	Report	Period:	June	1,	2017	through	August	31,	2017,	Harmon	Railroad	Yard,	OU‐I	and	
OU‐II,	Westchester	County,	New	York,	Site	No.	3‐60‐10’.		As	requested	in	your	email	dated	March	15,	2018,	Day	
Engineering,	P.	C.	(DAY)	is	in	the	process	of	inputting	these	results	into	EQUIS.] 

	 

Ray	Kampff	(DAY)	and	I	are	available	for	a	conference	call	to	discuss	the	items	in	your	March	9,	2018	email	and	
other	outstanding	issues	on	either	March	20,	22,	or	23	this	week	or	March	27	through	30	next	week. 

	 

Please	contact	me	with	a	preferred	date	and	time	for	a	conference	call	and/or	with	questions. 

	 

Thank	you, 

	 

Sara 














































